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President’s Message
We are so happy to have the color rendering of our beautiful 2023 float (see page 2). 
It’s hard to believe that we are just a little more than four months from the Rose 
Parade.  This is the time of the year when we need to get everyone involved in making 
our goal of another beautiful award-winning float for the City of Torrance.  We can 
always use your help with fundraising, special events, becoming a board member, and 
of course decorating.  Please contact us at info@torrancerosefloat.org.

It was great seeing so many at the Rock Around the Block downtown Torrance.  We all 
had a great time.  I want to remind everyone that there are currently 7 available 
opportunities left to ride on our beautiful float.  If this is your dream, please contact 
us.  We are also selling Rose Parade tickets that include a mid-route grandstand seat, 
parade program, bus transportation to and from the parade and water.  Watch the 
newsletter and our website for furthers details.  Be part of the excitement.

Help us keep the fire burning and spread the word via Facebook, Twitter, Instagram 
and to all your friends.  We need your help!

Bev

Mark Your Calendar

Join us August 3rd at Burger City Grill  
(Artesia/Yukon) for our August Restaurant 

for Roses fundraiser!

See flyer on page 3 for full details

mailto:info@torrancerosefloat.org


Help Us Bring This Beautiful Design To Life!

What’s better than watching this beautiful creation cruise down 
Colorado Blvd, you ask?  Having a hand in its creation!  Become a 

member and join us in getting hands on decorating this beauty with 
seeds, mosses, grasses and flowers!

Visit our website for membership information:

http://www.torrancerosefloat.org/join.html
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CONTACT INFO

Phone: (310) 618-2425
Email: info@torrancerosefloat.org 
Website: www.torrancerosefloat.org 
Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/torrancerosefloatassociation/
Twitter: @RoseFloat


